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January 2021 Welcome to our September/October 
Newsletter! 
 
Science Centre Trip 
Children in both classes were fortunate 
to attend an Electricity Workshop at the 
Aberdeen Science Centre. The children 
also had time to enjoy the exhibits at the 
Science Centre. 
 

 

 
 
Three Cheers for King Charles III! 
The children gathered at the flagpole 
recently to raise a flag for King Charles 
III and to give three cheers for the King! 
Alfie raised the flag as the oldest pupil in 
the school. 
 

 
 

Flag Competition 
The children were delighted to be visited 
by Philip Tibbetts, the vexillologist for 
Scotland. He told us about the history of 
flags and about the Design a Flag for 
Aberdeenshire competition. 
 

 
 
Rotakids 
The Rotakids (Auchmacoy House) have 
been organising the Rotary Shoebox 
Appeal this term. The final date for 
handing in the Rotary Shoeboxes is 
Monday 31st October 2022. Thank you 
to all those who have chosen to support 
the appeal. 

 
 

Toast Tuck shop 
The Health Group (Forvie House Group) 
have decided to start a Toast Tuckshop 
in Term 2. The provisional plan is to sell 
toast at 10p a slice, on Toast Tuesday, 
starting from Tuesday 15th November 
2022. 



 
 

 
Eco Group: Global Schools Action 
The Eco Group (Ythan House) plan to 
mark Global Schools Action Day by 
organising some outdoor activities on 
Tuesday 8th November 2022. Pupils in 
both classes will require Outdoor PE Kit 
on this date. 

 
Parent Open Afternoon 

  

 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for 
the Parent Open Afternoon in October. It 
was lovely to welcome everyone to the 
school once again! The children had a 
chance to show their families some of 
their work. Many thanks also to P5-7 for 
organising the orienteering activity for 
parents and children in the school 
grounds. 
 
Tipperty Parent Group 
The next meeting of the Tipperty Parent 
Group will be held on Tuesday 15th 
November at 6.30pm. 
We would be delighted to welcome all 
parents and carers to this meeting. 
 
Thank you 
Many thanks to the Tipperty Parent 
Group for their recent donation of a 
class-set of waterproof trousers which 
will enable all children to participate in 
outdoor learning.  

 
Plant Watering 
The Tipperty Parent Group were 
fortunate to receive a £200 cheque from 
the Ythan Community Council in return 
for watering plants in the planters on 
Logie Road over the Summer period. 
Thank you to everyone who helped with 
the watering rota! 

 
100 Club Winners-Congratulations! 

September 

£25 Isobel Mitchell (5) 

£15 Kenny McKessick (85) 

£10 Matt MacKay (92) 

October 

£25 Isobel Porteous (26) 

£15 Karen Connon (83) 

£10 Bryan Bartlet (38) 

Important Dates 
Last Day of Term 1 Friday 14th October 

2022 

October Holidays Monday 17th 
October to Friday 

28th October 
inclusive  

First Day of Term 2 Monday 31st 
October 2022 

Remembrance Day 
Commemoration 

Friday 11th 
November 2022 

In-service Days-
school closed to 

pupils  

17th and 18th  
November 2022 

Please get in touch if you have queries 
about the content of this newsletter! 
 
Miss C Buchan, Head Teacher 


